
SECAC MEETING 
JUNE 2, 2022 

 
Members Present:  Damiko Moore, Lu Zhang, Kathy Pitrat, Mike Thatcher, Rachel 
Kollasch, Christy Renzulli, Kara Stone, Karen Jankowiak, Linh Nguyen, Anna Winkel, 
Kaylee Cooper, Tracy Masur, Joe Harbert, Courtney Hart, Suzanne Oshinsky, Carie 
Sadowski, Jeanne Erdley, Angelique McKoy, Rachel Trovato, Jeremiah Carrillo, Angie 
Chrisikos, Wade Sewell, Amanda Mathews 
 
 

I. Welcome & Announcements  
A. Welcome from SECAC/Meet the SECAC Board  
B. Upcoming Meetings: Have a great summer. Meetings start again in 

September!  
C. Upcoming Events/Notices from the community: Join our email and 

Facebook Group 
D. Please leave comments and questions in the chat box. The chat is being 

monitored.  
E. SECAC Board has performed an overview of the SECAC Bylaws for the 

biennial review. At this time, there are no updates. Will review over the 
summer when more time is available.  

F. Zoom Norms 
G. Thank you to Mike Thatcher and congratulations on retirement.   

II. Special Education Director Information Share –  Mike will be speaking at John 
Archer graduation tomorrow.  The SECAC report has been received by the 
superintendent and will be reviewed.  Some classrooms will be turned into 
sensory rooms.  Information was shared on the restraint/seclusion legislation 
passed and goes into effect 7/01/22.  Doors will be removed from seclusion 
rooms. It was suggested that this be a topic for September as a follow up to 
what was implemented. 

III. Presentation:  Mindfulness for Families by Courtney Hart, LCSW-C (Founder 
of Healing Hart Wellness) www.healinghartwellness.com   

IV. Q&A 
V. Book & Sensory Item Giveaway (Winners:  Wade Sewell, Suzanne Oshinsky, 

Jeremiah Carrillo, Tracy Masur) 
VI. Closing remarks — Have a wonderful summer. SECAC is always available at 

harfordcountysecac@gmail.com 
 
 
Minutes taken by Kara Stone, SECAC Secretary 
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